
Wesley Lake Commission
Minutes

April 15, 2012
Neptune Community School

In attendance were:
Councilman Brantley
Peter Avakian
Sharon Davis
Jim Henry
Paul Brown

There were only five members who attended the Wesley Lake Commission meeting on 
April 15, 2012. The following paragraphs detail the discussions which took place among 
those who were present. 

Wesley Lake Renovation

Councilman Brantley mentioned that the Township of Neptune is requesting a formal 
restoration plan for Wesley Lake. He suggested that the Wesley Lake Rehabilitation 
Plan prepared by Peter Avakian along with our proposed fund raising plan would satisfy 
the Township’s request.

Peter Avakian will contact Michael Bascom to gather additional information regarding 
future plans for Wesley Lake. He will update the Rehabilitation Plan as such. 

Finally, councilman Brantley suggested that the Township should consider providing 
funds to help with the fundraising campaign.

Wesley Lake Fundraising Campaign

Councilman Brantley and Peter Avakian will finalize the mailing list with the assistance 
of Roberta Grace. Three proposed letter heads for the fundraising letter were presented 
for discussion. In addition, three photographs of the Wesley Lake area were submitted 
to be considered for the selected letter head.

Jim Henry obtained a post office box for Wesley Lake Commission and he will 
contacting Roberta Grace to get a telephone number. This information will be placed on 
the letter head.



Thermometer
Jim Henry is waiting for the final rendering of the thermometer from the Graphics 
department. It was mentioned that the final product is needed by June.

Action items for the next meeting

1. Councilman Brantley plans to have the stakeholder list completed by the next 
meeting with the help of Roberta Grace

2. Councilman Brantley will be contacting two businesses which maybe be used host 
the fundraising venue.

3. Peter Avakin and Werner Baumgartner will begin compiling information for the Wesley 
Lake presentation.

The discussion concluded with councilman Brantley saying that the Wesley Lake 
fundraising effort should target large corporations for donations. After, we have secured 
these donations then we can proceed with getting donations from small businesses.


